
 
 
July 31, 2014 
 
Mr. Brian McCauley 
Concert Properties Ltd. 
1190 Hornby St, 
Vancouver, BC  V6Z 2K5 
 
Dear Brian,       

 
We are so grateful for the kindness and generosity of Concert Properties as 
the lead sponsor of our Summer Barbecue on Saturday, July 26, 2014 at Crab 
Park in Vancouver.   
 
Over 3,600 meals were served to individuals and families thanks to your 
compassionate support and the caring, enthusiastic volunteer service of your 
awesome staff.       
 
Summer can be a tough time for many who live in the Downtown 
Eastside of Vancouver and this barbecue is something many look 
forward to each year.  
 
In addition to the meals provided, families brought their children to our 
kid’s zone to enjoy face painting, games, crafts, a water park, cotton 
candy and the Noah’s Ark bouncy castle. This year a motorized train was 
donated to give our guests a ride around the park and with the tunes 
played by our DJ it was a beautiful and festive day! 
 
What an incredible gift you have helped to give to this community struggling 
with poverty, homelessness and addiction. 
 
Through the loving concern shown people in need, we are also providing an 
opportunity for them to be introduced to the life-changing services of UGM.  
A transformed life often starts with a meal at UGM!   
 
It is truly a joy & privilege to partner with you to provide hope and 
encouragement to our city’s less fortunate. In the words of Helen 
Keller, “Alone, we can do so little. Together, we can do so much.”   
 
THANK YOU for your wonderful hearts of compassion!    
 
With gratitude, 

D Benson 
 

Bill Mollard   Dwayne Benson                   
President   Senior Development Manager 


